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SY 
Re: Climate Change Motion - SUPPORT

Dear Councilmember Koretz,

DEPUTY

The Los Angeles Alliance for a New Economy (LAANE) is
writing In support of your motion that directs key City of
Los Angeles departments to significantly reduce their
greenhouse gas emissions over the next three decades.
As an organization that advocates on a daily basis for
the creation of healthier communities and good jobs,
we know how important it is for Los Angeles to set and
achieve stronger environmental goals. These standards
are particularly important for residents in low income
communities who often suffer from the worst impacts
of pollution and climate change.

Reducing our greenhouse gas emissions will not only
reduce pollution and empower our communities to
become more resilient to climate change, it also has the
potential to create quality jobs, especially for
disadvantaged communities. We have demonstrated in
many of our campaigns that the Green Economy can be
built on the principles of quality jobs that provide living
wages, health care and safe working conditions. We are
confident that your motion pushes us into that
direction.

Once again, LAANE is honored to lend our voice and
support to such an important motion.

oxana Tynan
Executive Director
Los Angeles Alliance for a New Economy (LAANE)
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